
 
 

CT Emergency Alert System 
 
 

On September 01, 2009, Connecticut became the first state in the nation to have a 
statewide emergency notification system.  CT Alert ENS allows state and local officials 
to help protect lives and property by providing critical information to residents during 
emergencies, including dangerous situations.  By signing up, you will be alerted to state 
wide emergencies, via telephone, email or text message.  This system differs from the 
local Somers Emergency Notification System, Reverse 911, which is used exclusively to 
notify town residents of emergencies.  Residents are encouraged to take advantage of 
both systems.  Residents wishing to register with the CT Alert System may do so by 
going to the following link:  http://www.ctalert.gov  
 
Residents desiring to sign-up for the Town of Somers Emergency System should 
complete the ‘Emergency Contact Information Sheet’ and either mail or drop off the flyer  
to the Deputy Chief, of the Somers Fire Department, 400 Main Street, Somers, CT 
06071.  Forms are also available at the Somers Town Clerk’s Office. 
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